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Southeastern Massachusetts Voices Against Violence
May 17, 2007 Minutes
Attendees: Deb Brown (TPS), Barbara Clark (KDC), Nicole Correia (New Hope), George Larkin (SEMA-VAV), Annemarie Matulis (SEMA-VAV), Tracey Medeiros (SEMA-VAV), Lorraine Rosa (CHNA24), Jenn Tinglof (SEMA-VAV)
Discussion Highlights:
Announcements:

· International DV Articles were shared. 

· New Hope has had staff changes which include a new vice president. They are looking to fill 2 positions. They recently held a gala. Bullying and child assault prevention programs continue in schools.

· Parents Helping Parents are at 617-926-5008, x102, or info@parentshelpingparents.org 

· Support group for parents and grandparents of teens meets at the Murray Universalist Church, 505 N. Main St, Attleboro, usually the 2nd Monday of the month, 7:00-8:30. For information, contact Barbara at 508-222-6164 or Nancy at 508-222-6262. Community members are welcome, and there is no discussion of religion at these meetings.
GTHHSC will hold a strategic planning and staffing changes meeting for a summer retreat and to replace the coordinator. A Friday night to Saturday event was suggested to accommodate those who work regular hours. A facilitator will be needed to look at the issues and where they fit into a strategic plan. Dave Lubelczvk of IMAGEidentity was suggested. 

Voices of Hope Cable Show, a 30 minute broadcast to be held every other week, will begin production in June.  A 2-3 part camera training session and use of equipment will be provided. Broadcasts may include the “Kitchen Workshops”, Silent Vigil, etc. High school students may already be trained. Many of Taunton’s elderly watch cable and get the word out to their families and bring people to the workshops. These can be held for 1 – 1 ½ hours, after work and address the whole spectrum of the population. A guest book can be provided for sign ins.

“Broken Peaces” workshop will be offered 9/12/07. Details will follow. It includes a video on the impact of violence on an unborn child. Either the Clothesline Project or pictures of it may be displayed as an adjunct or preview of the full project. Other workshop suggestions include Dr. Englander, Milly Burrows, and Josie of New Hope.

Silent Vigil – Much positive support was received for the vigil. Some residents took issue because they interpreted the antiviolence messages as being anti-war. THS student participants took the opportunity to tie in a seat belt safety survey.

Event Planning:

· Health and Safety Fairs are held at the Galleria and Taunton Federal Credit Union in September & April. 

· The Committee could do a purple ribbons theme, signs and a Clothesline Project the first Monday in October. Private support can be sought from area businesses.

Summer Plans – There will be one more meeting in June, with the rest done by email. The cable show may be on the air by mid July. The first workshop may be held in August. There will be no Dress to Impress for the summer. The Garden of Hope will continue.

Next Meeting: 6/21/07, 5:00pm, First Parish Church, Taunton. No July or August Meeting.
Contact Person: Annemarie Matulis, 508-922-7278; matulisannie@msn.com
